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Citrix Communications LLC 
10 Exchange Place, Suite 1710 
Jersey City, NJ 07302 
 
April 2, 2015 
 
Transmittal No. 4 
 
Secretary, Federal Communications Commission; Washington, DC 20554 
Attention: Wireline Competition Bureau 
 

Re: Regulations and Schedule of Interstate Access Rates Applicable to the Furnishings of 
Interstate Access Services 

 
The accompanying Supplement No. 1 is being issued in order to cancel both FCC Tariff No. 1 issued on 
March 7, 2012 and FCC Tariff No. 1 issued on January 22nd, 2015, in their entirety effective April 4, 
2015.   Services previously provided pursuant to this tariff are now being provided pursuant to Citrix 
Communications LLC Tariff FCC No. 2.  
 
For questions regarding this filing, please contact me by email at TBiswese@hwglaw.com or by phone at 
(202) 730-1316. 
 
 Citrix FCC registration number (FRN) is 0022241905. 
 

 
Sincerely, 

  

      
 

Traci Biswese 
     Harris, Wiltshire & Grannis LLP 

Counsel  
Citrix Communications LLC 
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